CNN HEADLINE NEWS

KNHN 1340 AM

February 12, 1990

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is a letter of confirmation as requested by you in your letter
dated February 4, 1990.

KNHN Headline News went on air Tuesday, January 23, 1990.
Thank you for the welcome and we appreciate you listening.
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Sincerely,
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Wfiigam Johnsen
General Manager
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